
 

 

 
Pankaj Kumar 

National President  

Ref. No. 4/Fin1/0156         08.05.2020 

 

Shri Anurag Singh Thakur 

Hon’ble Minister of State 

Ministry of Finance, Govt of India 

 

Subject: Request for Webinar Meeting with Members of Indian Industries Association. 

 

Sir, 

Indian Industries Association (IIA) is an apex body of MSME’s in North India having more than 8000 Members. 

IIA is a Gold rated MSME Association from NABET (QCI) and is serving the cause of MSME’s since 1985.  

 

We are thankful to you, Hon’ble Prime Minister, Hon’ble Finance Minister and Hon’ble Minister MSME Govt of 

India for caring for the MSME Sector in India. Under the present Covid-19 pandemic situation , MSME Sector is 

passing through the most difficult time. Ministry of Finance Govt. of India and RBI has announced few 

relaxations for the MSME Sector in the past for which IIA extends its sincere thanks. 

 

However, the MSME Sector needs more support from Ministry of Finance for the reasons explained in the 

attached letter. We are aware that your Ministry is required to strike a balance for the requirements of all the 

sectors and sections of Society. Still in our view, few more support actions for MSMEs can be taken without 

putting much load on the Government Exchequer. 

  

IIA has prepared a paper as attached on the pragmatic proposals & suggestions on support to MSME Sector 

which can be easily implemented by the Government without putting much strain on the scares financial 

resources of the Government. We have also submitted  these proposals & suggestions to Hon’ble Prime 

Minister and Hon’ble Finance Minster Government of India. 

  

We would like to discuss IIA’s proposals & suggestions  for the survival of MSME Sector in this difficult time 

through a webinar meeting with IIA Members.  

 

We therefore request you to kindly accept our invitation for the Webinar and convey suitable convenient date 

and time for the meeting. 

 

Looking forward for a fabourable response. 

 

Kind regards, 


